
S-12 
PDG Sheryl Schlater 
1608 Brook Park Drive 
Troy, OH. 45373 
937-335-9537 
Email:  sas51280@frontier.com 
 
To: DG Jackie Miller and Cabinet 
 
Re:  Lions Quest report 
 
Thank you for the honor and privilege of being the District & State Lions Quest 
Chair for the year 2019-2020. 
 
Goals and Updates (updates are in italics). 
 

1) My first goal was to hold a training session for Lions Quest with all the 
District Governors, 2nd VDG’s, and the 1st VDG’s.  I held a Lions Quest 
training session on Sunday, September 29, 2019 at the State Office from 
1:00 to 4:00 pm.  Our Trainer was Sue Keister.  The participants were: PDG 
Sheryl Schlater – OH5, PDG Jim Jeavons – OH2, PDG Charlie Newland – OH6, 
District Governor Jackie Miller – OH5, 2nd VDG Rebecca Dent -OH1. 2nd VDG 
Joe Jackson – OH5, 2nd VDG Chase Winegar – OH6, 2nd VDG Matt Osbourne 
– OH7.  It was a very good training, everyone participated. 
I want to Thank everyone who attended my training session.  It was much 
appreciated. 

 
2) My second goal was to hold 2 teacher workshops.  PDG Charlie Newland   

held a 1-day workshop in District OH6. The workshop took place on 
Thursday, September 5, 2019 at Southern State Community College in 
Washington Courthouse.  The trainer was Sue Keister.  The participating 
schools were:  Washington Courthouse – Cherry Hill and Bellaire Elementary 
Schools and Miami Trace Middle School.  There was a total of 16 
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participants.  This workshop was paid for by District OH6 funds that they 
had.  PDG Charlie Newland is working on another workshop for next year, 
spring 2020. 
 

3) My third goal was to determine different sources of funding for Lions Quest 
to include but not limited to the $1.00 challenge, club donations, using the 
James & Betty Coffey Foundation,  school inputs, fundraisers, and other 
donations.    NOTE: Recently, the DEA-360 program has partnered with LCIF 
and has funding. 

 
4) My fourth goal was to promote Lions Quest with other programs that 

include youth and the schools.  We have asked our coordinators for 
Youth/Leo to talk about Quest when they go around to their different 
meetings.  PDG Charlie is promoting Quest as he goes around to the 
different schools. 

 
5) My fifth goal was to promote Lions Quest at all club meetings, zone 

meetings, etc.  PDG Charlie and myself promote Quest when we go to any 
meetings. 

 
Yours in Lionism 
PDG Sheryl Schlater 
District & State Lions Quest Chair 
 
 
 
 
 


